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Brothers- 

Hello to all my brother Knights and your families.  Another month has passed and as we begin the month of 

October, and ease away from the memories of summer, let us be thankful for the blessings of our families. 

The months and years seem to pass ever more quickly as our busy schedules sometimes overtake us. I 

would like to thank all those who helped make this year’s picnic a success, and its attendance was excellent. 

It never ceases to amaze me how things come together that day and we were also blessed with perfect 

weather. Thanks to the kitchen and grill crews, as well as Jim Kube and Mike Corrigan for doing an outstand-

ing job of entertaining the children.  

     The month of October will be a busy one with our PGK/PCCP dinner on Saturday October 7th where we 

will honor the hard work of our officers, and in particular our leaders from the past Columbian year. All are 

welcome. Friday October 13th will be our annual Charity Golf Scramble to benefit our Holiday Food Basket 

Programs. Please consider playing and contact PGK Steve Stazko if interested. The following day Saturday 

October 14th will be our Comedy Night Benefit, also for our Food Basket Programs and for the Food Pantry 

run by the Jackson Women of Today. We have not had such an event for a number of years, so please come 

out and help make this a success for those in need in our community. Please pre-purchase tickets for the 

Comedy Night at the Columbian Club or contact me (dmidank60 @gmail.com). In October we will also begin 

the Coats for Kids collection with bins in our front entryway and at St. Veronica’s. Please also monitor our 

web site for additional events and information (www.kofc6201.com). 

 

God Bless, 

GK David Idank 

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 

Grand Knight Letter 

http://www.kofc6201.com


 
Brothers, 

 With NFL Sundays and college games on Saturdays, it’s that time of year again to 

come down and root for your favorite team at the Columbian Club. VP Mike Bradley has, 

and will be posting the games each weekend and is giving a list of times and channels to 

the bartenders to make sure your favorite games are on. PCCP Jim Murphy is working with 

our Sgt. At Arms, Paul Izzo to get the new TV’s installed behind the bar for an even better 

viewing experience.  

We started out the Columbian year with an aggressive agenda and I’m proud to say 

that we have just about completed the entire list. This month we were able to clean out 

the shed and install new shelving as well as in the office. Last week, irrigation was installed 

on the hill in preparation for the new landscaping to complete the backyard. With all of 

the bbq’s and fundraisers this summer, the amount of compliments we received on the 

backyard and pavilion was off the charts.  Once we finish off the hill, we are hoping to get 

even more rentals for the Pavilion next year. 

I would like to again thank CCVP Mike Bradley, his wife Erin and of course Chrissy Izzo 

for the outstanding job they did with Holbrook this year. It was a win win for all involved 

and the increased bar ring absolutely saved our August. Also, thanks to PGK Bill O’Donovan 

for power washing our shed, and PGK Lou McGraw for power washing the building. Last 

but not least, my Iron man of the month goes to Andy McCarthy. Andy and his father 

worked tirelessly on diagnosing and fixing our Direct TV. Last month was a short month 

and although I thanked him for early August, he continued on through the month until he 

figured it all out. Andy is also never a guy to shy away from helping at any event no matter 

what we are doing.    

The month unfortunately ended on a very sad note and our hearts and prayers are 

with the Massaro and Malta families during these very difficult times. Please keep them in 

your prayers. 

  

Rich Russo 

CCP  

Columbian Club President Letter 





 







Jackson Youth Football Complex 











Brothers:  
   

We are "Respectively Requesting"  all 6201 council members go to our 

councils website www.kofc6201.com and log into the Members Only page 

and update their current contact information (current email and current 

contact phone number or numbers).  

 

If you are not a current member but would like to remain informed of up-

coming events please email alex@ocitcs.com of your continued interest. 

 

Council #6201 has made it’s FINAL TRANSITION to our NEW WEBSITE 

and EMAIL COMMUNICATION SYSTEM and if you have not already up-

date/verify your contact information you will be missing out on the numer-

ous events and opportunities OUR council has to offer,  

 

Further Info: 

   Within the Members Only section we ask you to please login using your member number as your 

username (off your current member card) and your full 8 digit birth date as your password and ac-

cess the Council Members List. You will then be able to scroll through the list of all your Brother 

Knights and find your contact info which is where all members are asked to Update and verify their 

member contact info is current. 

By doing so we will be able to better inform you as a Brother Knights of events and announcements 

more effectively.  
 

 

www.KOFC6201.com       
 

. 

Our new website has many great new features and pages we encourage you to explore, including 

up to date info about events going on within our Council, Assembly, Chapter, State and Supreme. 

Not to mention the ability to sign up and assist at events, check out the Photo & Video Galleries, 

Submit Prayer Intentions, review the current calendar of events, read the latest Knightline and most 

importantly, staying informed so we can all be more involved in upcoming events. 

 

If you have any questions or issues logging in and accessing the Members Only Portal, please do 

not hesitate to reach out to: 

 

Alex D'Ambrosio by email: alex@ocitcs.com  

                               phone: 732-569-7632  
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Knights of Columbus  

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Alex D’Ambrosio at alex@ocitcs.com  

 

For These We Pray 

Joseph Malta (Son-in-Law of PGK Angelo Massaro), PGK John (Jack) McGuire (Deceased), 

Judith Furlong (wife of Brother Knight Jim Furlong), continued prayers for Chris Hunt, Matt 

Brienza asked to Pray for the extremists that they may see the error of their ways and see 

the light.  Dan Gross the challenges the church is experiencing in Guam. All Military Per-

sonnel here and aboard, Persecuted Christians around the world, Diocese's Seminarians.  

All the recent victims of terrorism. All the victims of the recent hurricanes. 

 


